  Ozaukee Child Care & Preschool

	    JUNE NEWSLETTER


We would like to extend a warm WELCOME BACK to all the School Age families coming back for the summer.  We know you will be having a great time with us this summer.  We would also like to welcome our newest teachers Miss Kathy and Miss Sarah as well as welcome back Miss Lexi for the summer!( 






Happy Father’s Day

We will be having “Donuts with Dad” on Thursday, June 13, 2019 at 3:15pm.  All the dads (or other family member) are invited to come in and have donuts during afternoon snack with their child at 3:15pm.  Please sign up in your child’s room if you will be able to attend.  You will also be receiving a Father’s Day gift at this time.  Hope to see you there.  
Safety on the Playground

Please do not send your children to the center in crocs or flip-flops, as they are difficult to keep on when running and playing on the wood chips.  Sandals with ankle straps or tennis shoes would be best.  Thank you for your cooperation.
Sunscreen/Water Bottles

Make sure that your child has a water bottle and sunscreen at the center if you choose not to use the brand the center is providing.  Also, check your child’s cubby for appropriate summer clothing.  Please make sure all personal items are labeled with your child’s name on them.
Children Moving

Please keep in mind that some children will be moving into new rooms on June 17th.  Please talk to your child’s teacher if you have any questions regarding your child moving.
HAPPY BIRTHDAY TO:

June 2
-
Lucas Rivas


June 24
-
Alena Basedow
June 10
-
Miss Margaret

June 26
-
Lincoln Borchardt


June 17
-
Nolan Cross


June 28
-
Abrahm Kokott
June 17
-
Shiloh Hughes


   HAPPY ANNIVERSARY:

Miss Kelsy

-

    June 13


-

3 Years!!!

Miss Trish

-

    June 17

          -

6 Years!!!!!!
     

   

   

  


